Hello and thank you all so much for your continued patience during this difficult time. Governor Lamont has given us June 1,2020

           We want to be very clear that we are taking your safety and that of our staff very seriously. We have cleaned and sanitized the salon. Replaced all heating/air conditioning vents, we have sterilized every product, tools, implements. Tile, carpet and wood floors professionally sanitized. Have installed touchless soap dispensers and faucets.
There are many new safety and sanitation initiatives that we are implementing but we want to inform you of the most important.
 
~ Social Distancing – We are splitting our service providers into shifts, thereby reducing the number of people in the building by 50%. All stations are 6’ apart.
Sink area divided by protective barriers.
~Masks – All our staff will be required to wear masks and face shields. We require that you to wear a mask to your appointment.
~No-Blow-drying – Temporarily, we will not be doing any blow-drying in the salon.
We ask that you come with your hair clean.
~ Touchless Greetings & Goodbyes – We will not be shaking hands or hugging at this time.
~ Limited Changing Room- Color clients -At this time we ask that you where tops that you do not have to change into a smock . No collar, hoodie, turtlenecks.
All clients will receive a fresh cape for their service with sanek or fresh towel for neckline. Please come in with freshly cleaned clothing.
~No beverages – We will not be offering beverages at this time.
~Discounts- All Promotions, coupons and discounts are temporarily suspended.
~ Limited Items and Guests. We ask that you arrive for your appointment at the time of your appointment and no earlier or later. Please limit any belongings that you bring with you perhaps to your phone and form of payment ( rather than your handbag).Please do not bring extra guests with you and please do not bring children to your appointment . Absolutely no pets will be allowed in the salon. Call salon when you arrive (203)798-9882.
Please wait in your car until you are called to come in the salon.

Our Guest services will be calling clients to confirm and / or reschedule your appointments. Due to the scheduling shifting of the service providers, your scheduled appointment may not as it was previously scheduled, however we will notify you as soon as possible. 
If you have an underlying health condition we ask that you wait to return to the Salon. In addition, if you have been ill or around someone who has been ill, please wait 14 days to reschedule your appointment.

We ask for your patience and understanding during this time as we are working quickly and very diligently to be both accommodating and conscientious to your needs. We are incorporating extensive new and improved sanitation practices into every aspect of our operation, including the requirement of all service providers completion of Connecticut State Board Barbicide course.

Thank you so very much for your kindness and support during this very difficult time.  We look forward to seeing you in the salon soon.
· Your Friends at Escape Salon



